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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 

 In 2016 the Village was presented with a development opportunity for the “Northpoint 

Project.”   The Village conducted a public hearing before the Plan Commission with respect to 

the annexation, zoning and a Special Use Permit for the project.  Village staff and consultants 

then negotiated a draft annexation agreement which was scheduled for a public hearing on 

Monday, April 23, 2018.  In anticipation of the public hearing, I have discussed this matter 

individually with many of the Village Trustees.  My discussions have led me to conclude that 

there is not sufficient support for approval of the annexation agreement, therefore, I have 

cancelled the public hearing.  It is my intention that the public hearing will not be rescheduled 

unless I am instructed to do so at a public meeting of the President and Board of Trustees where 

such a request is on the board agenda. 

      Respectfully, 

 

      Doug Jenco 

      Village President  

 

 

For further information contact Village President, Doug Jenco at 815-423-5011 or 

doug.jenco@villageofelwood.com 
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